
Thank you very much to all the Year 3 pupils and
adults for their wonderful service on Tuesday at
St. Mary’s. It was wonderful to gather together
and give thanks for the food we are able to
enjoy. Meanwhile, it was an opportune moment
to share invitational prayers for those currently
struggling to access enough food. 

A huge thanks also goes to the St. Mary’s team
for hosting our service and to Rev. Julie for her
involvement in the service. 

During Harvest 2023, we have been supporting
Jimmy’s, Cambridge. All the food donations have
been collected and safely delivered to Jimmy’s.
Thank you to Polly Stanton (Foundation
Governor) for helping with this. Our Just Giving
Page remains open for any donations to Jimmy’s. 

Dear Members of the Great and Little
Shelford Community, 
I hope this week's newsletter finds you and
your family well. It is certainly starting to feel
more autumnal now, after the bonus warm
weeks at the beginning of this term!

T H E  S H E L F O R D  S T A R
W E E K L Y  S C H O O L  U P D A T E

We live and work in harmony with love for one another,
so we can achieve our potential within a community of life-long learners
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https://www.jimmyscambridge.org.uk/2023/08/02/harvest-2023/
https://www.jimmyscambridge.org.uk/2023/08/02/harvest-2023/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/gls-1696672190949?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fgls-1696672190949&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
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Curriculum Thread - Identity
Year 2 have been welcoming family members into the class to
share aspects of the different languages spoken in our community. 

Thank you so much to the visitors, who shared stories and snippets
of languages from across the world for us to explore!

As you’ll know, we hold an International
Schools Award and we always look for
opportunities to enable our children to
develop an awareness of their place in
a global community. 



Alongside our continued development of learning through
play, we are looking to increase the opportunities for our
Year 2 learning through play provision. Miss Palmer would
welcome any donations of dressing up items for Year 2
pupils. 

We have several pupils at school diagnosed with
Developmental Language Disorder. One pupil has written to
me this week to request that we mark DLD Day 2023. This
takes place on Friday 20th October.

Pupils are invited to dress in non-uniform, with the main
colours of purple and yellow on Friday 20th October to
mark the day. This international event is organised by RADLD
(Raising Awareness of Developmental Language Disorder). 

The charity is not set up on Just Giving, so we cannot set up a
school funding page. However, families can find out how to
donate to the charity here. 

DLD Day 2023

Parents’ Consultations
As per the Key Dates, Parents’ Consultations
will take place online via School Cloud during
the week commencing 16th October. Bookings
close on Sunday evening. 

Dressing up Items

https://radld.org/get-involved/donations/donate-to-radld-via-credit-card/
https://shelfordschool.eschools.co.uk/storage/secure_download/K1lpQmJWcFhXRmpCd0JFbWdnWE5Bdz09


DLD Day 2023 - 20th October



At the end of September, the Governors met for the first Full
Board meeting of the term. I am pleased to share with you
that I have been re-elected to serve as Chair, Polly Stanton
continues as Treasurer, and we welcome Douglas Leckie into
the Vice Chair role for the coming year. We have a number
of new governors on the Board this term, and information
about us can be found on the school website in the
'governors' section. Our latest approved minutes (July) can
also be found there.

At this first meeting of the year, we set priorities for
development, ensure that our schedule for accountability
and visits is set up and look ahead to what learning we
need to do as a board. We were grateful to Mrs Pickard who
came to share with us the school's therapeutic approach to
behaviour and we look forward to seeing that increasingly
embedded and successful within school.

It was great to be able to speak to many of you at the Meet
the Teacher evening last month and share a little about
school governance. Please do get in touch if you have any
queries about our work, or if you would be interested in
more information about the (paid!) role of Clerk to the
Governors.

Anna Caroe
Chair of Governors 
acaroe@shelfordschool.org.uk

Message from Chair of Governors

mailto:acaroe@shelfordschool.org.uk


Ce l e brat i onWorsh i p
Kindness
T h e  C e l i a  A w a r d  w a s  a w a r d e d  t o  T h e o  B - C ,  C h a r l e s  A  a n d
R u p e r t  R  f o r  s p o t t i n g  t h e  k i n d  a c t i o n s  o f  o t h e r s  i n  t h e i r  c l a s s .

M e a n w h i l e ,  E l e n a  d - L  w a s  n o t i c e d  f o r  h e r  k i n d n e s s  i n  h e l p i n g
o t h e r  c h i l d r e n  t o  b e  t h e i r  b e s t  s e l v e s  -  s p o t t i n g  t i m e s  w h e r e
s h e  c o u l d  h e l p  o t h e r s  r e s o l v e  a  d i f f i c u l t y .   

This week’s winning house is domus inspiratorum- 
the house of inpsiration:

The Eagles

S e v e r a l  c h i l d r e n  a c r o s s  t h e  s c h o o l  a c h i e v e d  t h e i r  ‘ 5  m i l e s ’
a w a r d  f o r  t h e  S h e l f o r d  M i l e .  M e a n w h i l e ,  w e  h e a r d  a b o u t  t h e
r e s i l i e n c e  s h o w n  b y  t h e  t e a m  t h a t  r e p r e s e n t e d  t h e  s c h o o l  a t
t h e  T a g  R u g b y  T o u r n a m e n t .  T h e s e  c h i l d r e n  a l s o  a c t e d  a s
b r i l l i a n t  a m b a s s a d o r s  f o r  t h e  s c h o o l .  A s  s u c h ,  t h e y  r e c e i v e d
t h e i r  ‘ S h e l f o r d  B l u e ’ .  

Creativity
T h i s  w e e k ,  D a n i e l  A - C ,  A v a n t h i k a  V K  a n d  R o s i e  F  w e r e  a l l
n o t i c e d  f o r  h o w  t h e y  a p p l i e d  c r e a t i v i t y  i n  a  v a r i e t y  o f  w a y s
i n  t h e i r  l e a r n i n g .  F r o m  a m a z i n g  i d e a s  i n  w r i t i n g  t o  s c i e n c e
e x p e r i m e n t s  a t  h o m e !

Resilience

Responsibility
W e  a p p o i n t e d  o u r  Y e a r  6  H o u s e  P r e f e c t s  t o  t h e i r  n e w  r o l e  o f
r e s p o n s i b i l i t y ,  c e l e b r a t i n g  t h e i r  a c h i e v e m e n t  o f  a t t a i n i n g  t h e  r o l e .  

M e a n w h i l e ,  E d d i e  H  a n d  L y r a  N  r e c e i v e d  H e a d t e a c h e r ’ s  A w a r d s
f o r  t h e i r  r e s p o n s i b i l i t y  i n  s c h o o l .  W e  a l s o  h e a r d  t h a t  Y e a r  6
a c h i e v e d  ‘ D i n n e r  W i n n e r ’  f o r  t h e i r  r e s p o n s i b i l i t y  a t  l u n c h t i m e s .
Y e a r  2  r e c e i v e d  t h e  E c o  A w a r d  t h i s  w e e k .  

Housepoints for our Shelford Star Values
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